
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ST CATHERINE’S PRIMARY 

SCHOOL. 
FOUNDATION CLASS OPEN EVENINGS 

We are pleased to invite you to attend an open evening at St Catherine’s 

CofE primary school. This is an opportunity for families to visit our 

foundation classroom and school grounds prior to applying for Reception 

school places for the academic year of 2022-2023.  

Come and discover our school which is grounded in the Christian values 

of respect and responsibility. Children in the Foundation class have 

access to a calming, Reggio inspired, autistic friendly classroom with daily 

access to a private garden and outdoor environment. Learning is child led 

with carefully planned provocations ensuring every child makes progress.  

Booking is essential as spaces are limited for each session. Please contact 

the school office to book your place. Further information will be provided 

to anyone that has booked a space a week prior to your visit. If you can 

not attend the arranged dates please contact the office and we will 

accommodate you as best we can.  

We look forward to meeting you. 

Thursday 14th October 

2021 @ 3:30pm 

Friday 15th October 

2021 @3:30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

PRE BOOKING IS 

ESSENTIAL  

St Catherine’s CofE Primary 
School.  

Moorland Road  
Launceston 

PL157HX 
 

Tel: 01566772198 
 

Email: 
stcatherines@andaras.org 

 
 



 

 


